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 This Week … 
   
 
Don’t forget that this Friday 25th November is ‘Bring a 
Bottle’ donation day for the school fair. 
 
Also, please watch out on the school website for some 
action videos to go with the ‘Alphabet Workout’.  This will 
be in the curriculum section of the website, under the 
heading of P.E.  Each week, I will give a special code word 
out on this newsletter.  You can then look up the videos 
with your child and do the actions that spell out the word.  
It is a little bit of fun, that will hopefully keep us all active. 
             

 

 
 
Coming up next week… 
 

..and every other week…I would implore those of you 
who drive to drop your children off at school, to think 

about road safety and parking.  I am sorry to report 
that last week, we had a very near miss with one of our 

children.  They were involved in a collision with a car 

outside school but thankfully got up and walked away 
from this.  However, it has only magnified in my mind 

the perils of dangerous and lazy parking outside the 
school gates.  Ask yourself – for the sake of an extra 

two minute walk – is it worth the risk of hurting a child 

in a car accident?  How would you feel if this was your 
child?  I am constantly getting emails from other 

concerned parents about the growing risk of this issue 
and I share their frustrations.  I have asked people who 

are concerned to report this to the council but I will 
also pop out myself over the coming weeks to see 

where the problems lie.  It is not fair to our children to 

have this risk when they come to school or when they 
leave to go home.  Whilst most of our children are 

accompanied by an adult, our older pupils often walk 
home alone.  No matter how grown up they may act or 

feel, they are still someone’s baby and I feel 

desperately worried about what could happen to one of 
our Woodies family.  Please think of others when 

parking, before something worse happens. 
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                                                               A Message from the Headteacher 
 

                                                                                                                             

Christmas is coming… 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we are busy making Christmas 
preparations for our fair and 
forthcoming concerts, this week our 
staff have been glowing with pride 

and excitement about the lovely 
things that have taken place in their 
classrooms.   
   
Nursery pupils have been busy 
completing creative work on houses 
and fireworks.  They have also been 
using great describing words to talk 
about their work.  A picture of this is 
displayed at the top of the page. 
   
In Reception, the children have been 
enjoying some physical development 
activities outdoors – using the bikes 
and playing hockey have been firm 
favourites! 
   
Year 1 pupils have been learning all 
about the history of toys.  Ask your 
child what toys were played with a 
long time ago – you can also talk to 
them about the toys you played with 
too.  

 
Year 2 children have been enjoying 
doing drama work about the Great 
Fire of London.  They have also done 
some wonderful writing that I cannot 
wait to see on my ‘Wonder Wall’. 

 Year 3 children have started to create 
their very own ‘Woolly Mammoths’ and 
have been practicing their beautiful 
singing for Christmas, along with Year 
4.  Dr. Tom Hawkins visited Year 4 
pupils this week to talk about how we 

link sound with electricity.   
 
In Year 5, our pupils have met their 
new Year 1 reading buddies which is a 
real delight to see, especially after such 
a long time in school where this has 
not been able to happen.   
 
Finally, our Year 6 pupils attended 
‘Crucial Crew’ in Stockport this week.  
They listened to talks and attended 
workshops with the police discussing 
safety issues near water and on public 
transport.  They also looked at some 
basic first aid and healthy eating – all 
important skills for life. 
 

 
 

Another busy week – now onto the 
next! 
 
Mrs. Reyes 

 This week, Boo … 
 

 
 

…is visiting… 

Miss McCabe’s class – Y2 
Mr Parkes’ class – Y4 

 
Boo is excited to spend time in 

both of these classes and see how 

much new learning takes place 
this week. 

                                                      
His message though is                      

‘Miss school, Miss out’ –                    

we love having you here and so 
does Boo! 

 

 
 

Upcoming Diary Dates 
Friday 25th November – Bottle Tombola Donation Day  

Friday 2nd December – Donate a Gift Day  
(See separate letter in bags and on Ping for details) 

Friday 2nd December – Christmas Fair – 3:15-5:15pm 
Wednesday 7th December – Y3 + Y4 – Christmas Carols at St George’s church – 7:30pm 

Friday 9th December – Y3 + Y4 – Christmas carols at St Mary’s in the Marketplace – 1:30pm 
Week commencing 12th December – Nativities for Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils  

Specific information and details to be shared soon for the nativities 
Further detailed information will be sent via School Ping/Tapestry nearer to the time of each event. 


